His Royal Highness MAXIMILIAN
PRINCE of KAHARAGIA

to

His Excellency Sir PATRICK ALLEN
GOVERNOR-GENERAL of JAMAICA

Sir,

On behalf of all Kaharagians, I want to extend my best wishes and
warmest congratulations on the auspicious occasion of Jamaica’s

Independence Day.

May I also take the opportunity to send my very best wishes for the
continued good health and happiness of Your Excellency, Her Majesty The
Queen of Jamaica, along with the prosperity of the Jamaican people and

nation.

Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of my profound

respect and consideration.

Detroit, 1 August 2022



